Exhibit 4: Blanding Street Mural Community Feedback (Email)

Amanda Gehrke

From: Antoine Martin <aymartin@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 27, 2021 1:28 PM
To: Amanda Gehrke

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Mural feedback

Hi Amanda

I vote for the mural that hides the gutter that is otherwise an eye sore. Would be great if the bottom of the mural
be extended to 15-16’ as there are lots of great details on this photo.

Regards and thanks for listening
Antoine from walnut st



Amanda Gehrke

From: Susan Avery <susanavery@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2021 6:23 PM

To: Amanda Gehrke

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Blanding Mural

It may be more generic, but the beautiful egret is a better choice for that space. If the Park Street 1909 “photo” were 2-
2%mes as wide on that wall, | might feel otherwise, but as pictured on the website, the bird is my clear preference.

It'll be enjoyed and appreciated by far more people driving by than there are people who might walk by or have the Park
Street picture in view long enough to take it in. (I might feel a little differently if the picture was viewed while driving
down Park Street pointing the same direction as the camera.)

~susan a.

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



Amanda Gehrke

From: shannon Regan <sregan71@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, February 19, 2021 3:08 PM

To: Amanda Gehrke

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Local Mural

Feedback

Hi

Amanda just putting my vote in for the Majestic Egrets that gracefully line our shorelines with their
toothpick legs wading in the waters of ballena bay & crab cove . They are part of the nature these past
months , that forced us to stop in our tracks & be thankful for the beauty of nature that surrounds

are beautiful island city.

Hi Goes Out to Dan& Julie From : Shannon & Dana Regan! ©

Sent from Qutlook



Amanda Gehrke

From: Janet Koike <janetlittlepond@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 6:27 PM

To: Amanda Gehrke

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Dan Fontes

Janet Koike
Founder, Rhythmix Cultural Works
Creative Director, Island City Waterways
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www.rhythmix.org
m: 510 816-7695




Amanda Gehrke

From: Ginny Parsons <ginparsons@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 5:50 PM

To: Amanda Gehrke

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Hi Amanda: | vote for the egret

Thanks for managing all the new art for Alameda.
You're the best.

Ginny Parsons



Amanda Gehrke

From: AOL Mail <askisadora@aol.com>
Sent: Friday, February 12, 2021 11:17 AM
To: Amanda Gehrke

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Mural

A scene of old Alameda seems most appropriate for modern Alameda, though the bird
is lovely.

Isadora Alman



Amanda Gehrke

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Linda Lee Posadas
(510)3166034

Linda Posadas <lindaleeposadas@gmail.com>
Thursday, February 11, 2021 6:46 PM

Amanda Gehrke

[EXTERNAL] Egret please



Amanda Gehrke

From: cheryl@ceraunavolta.us

Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2021 5:42 PM
To: Amanda Gehrke

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Mural Design

I really like the Egret design.

(p.s. I could see the other design doing well somewhere at the Southshore Shopping
Center, since there's so much historical info there already -- should that be available
someday down the road.)

Thanks Amanda!
Cheryl

Cheryl Principato, Co-Founder
C'era Una Volta, Your Italian Catering Specialist

800 West Tower Avenue at Bladium Sports Club
Along Alameda's Spirit Alley

510.769.4828 p.

WWW.ceraunavolta.us




